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Heller Sends Letter to Yellen  
 
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller sent the following letter to Federal Reserve Board Chair Janet Yellen regarding 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Heller has been an outspoken critic as to the lack 

. 

A PDF copy of the letter is attached with this release. 

Full text of letter to Federal Reserve Board Chair Janet Yellen:



	Sincerely,

	DEAN HELLER
	U.S. Senator
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